
 

WoW Mums are very grateful for free 

tickets for our families to see Gruffalo 

Musical at the spectacular Lyric theatre.  

We joined the Mouse on a daring adven-

ture through the deep, dark wood in Tall 

Stories’ magical adaptation of the classic 

picture book by Julia Donaldson and Axel 

Scheffler,  celebrating 25 years in 2024. 

Searching for hazelnuts, Mouse meets the 

cunning Fox, the eccentric Owl and the 

high-spirited Snake. Terrifying Gruffalo 

saves the Mouse from ending up as     

dinner for these hungry woodland    

creatures, but what is a Gruffalo? We 

found out through song, laughter and 

monstrous fun with our young children.   

 

Photo: Sara and her sister at the Lyric 

theatre 

WoW Parent     

Forum welcomed 

Ravi Vyas from 

Wandsworth Care 

Alliance as our 

speaker on impor-

tance of NHS 

screening for 

women against 

Breast and Cervical 

Cancer. We have 

organised a big 

event with Madam 

Mayor to follow up 

on this topic on 11.   

September.   
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WoW Parent    

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 
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WoW Karate classes will start again on Saturday,            

21. September at the St. Peter’s Community Centre. Please 

contact us at info@wowmums.com if you would like to 

join this essential self-defense class for children. 

There is a Junior class for younger children and a Senior 

class for youth. 

Thank you to our funders and partner Thomas’s         

Foundation for their continual support of this heavily    

subsidized class. 

 

Elderly from John Kirk lodge and from 

Holmleigh Court are so grateful for the 

free food delivered weekly by volunteer 

Joe Wieczorek. Thank you so much to 

A&P Foundation for their continual   

support. Next event at Holmleigh Court 

is on 4th October 
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